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Multi-Unit Residential Recycling Agreement – Corporate 
Recycling Services 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Administration be directed to proceed with negotiations with Cosmo to amend 
Schedule 9 of the MURR Agreement. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on July 20, 2020, 
considered a report from the Administration regarding the above matter. 
 
Your Committee also received In Camera legal advice from the City Solicitor exempt 
under Section 21 of LAFOIP prior to resolving the above. 
 
Attachment 
Report of the General Manger, Utilities and Environment Department dated July 20, 
2020 


